
 

 

C 64 (2020-21)                                                                      Date: 15/02/2021 
 
To, 
 
School Parents (Grade 1-Grade 8) 
 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 

As we are coming to the end of the Academic Session 2020-21. It is 

important to clear all the pending fees. You have been sent a reminder 

with individualised pending amounts for your convenience and clear 

understandingly dated 5/6th of February 2021. 

We thank the parents who have adhered to the timeline and cleared all 

the pending fees as per the time line shared i.e 10th February 2021. 

Those who have still not done the needful we once again request you to 

clear the dues by 20th February 202.  

Thank you 

SVM Accounts Dept. 


